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Morning Worship                           September 5, 2021 

Welcome to Mount Zion--God loves you and so do we! 
 

TUNE YOUR RADIO TO FM 90.5 
 

Prelude-------------------------------------------Michelle Patrum 
 
Welcome and Announcements 
 

Invocation   
 
Hymn # 220   He Is Here                                                                                                                                                  
 

Prayer of Praise, Thanksgiving, and Petition 
 
Hymn # 778             Sweet By and By                                                                                                          
                       
Message:                NEVER FORGET                                                                                                                                         
                              
 

Scripture:        2 Chronicles 7:14, 1 Peter 1: 3-5                                                               
 
Hymn of Invitation # 488              Just As I Am                    
  
Closing Prayer and Benediction 
 

 
 
 
 
 

**We will still have Children’s Sunday School for anyone 
interested but the children are welcome in Worship Service too. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Record for August 29 
Attendance:   64 

Tithes and Offerings:    $ 2020 
 

 

• Sunday-----------11:00AM-------------------------**Kid’s Sunday School 
• Wednesday-------6:30PM--------------------------------------Bible Study  
    
 
 

 

A n n o u n c e m e n t s  

♥ Happy Birthday to:  Don Tapp (Today) Penny Harris, Katelyn Drakos (Wed) 
                          Allison Cole (Thurs) 

 
 
 Sept 20th------------------------Deacons Meeting--due to Labor Day 

 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
 
***** 
We would like to let everyone know that there are mask 
available in the vestibule (adult and child).  Also, there is hand 
sanitizer in the pews for your convenience. 
  
There is an offering jar outside in the drive way and also an 
offering plate in the vestibule for your convenience. 
 
____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
The “Just 3” food drive has started again for needy families.  If you would 
like to donate canned or boxed goods please leave your contributions with the 
deacons at the bulletin tables on Sunday mornings. 
Thank you!   


